


 I have attended a number of the demonstrations which took place in recent months by concerned
local citizens, objecting to issues on the local plan for Edgware . In the light of these concerns, I
would like to express my support for any representations made by Save Our Edgware and the
Edgware Community Association.  Please consider their submissions as reflecting my own
concerns.

Yours sincerely
Robert N Vertes




